
From: Schneider, Kathleen
To: "Ruth McBurney"; "bhirschler@crcpd.org"; "Sue Smith"; Rogers, Cheryl K - DHS

(Cheryl.Rogers@dhs.wisconsin.gov); jdeman@pa.gov
Cc: White, Duncan; Katanic, Janine; Moses, John; Dudes, Laura
Subject: FYI: Receipt of CRCPD draft model regulations, Part E on Radiation Safety Requirements for Industrial

Radiographic Operations
Date: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 2:57:00 PM

Dear Ms. McBurney:
 
The Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs has
received Bruce Hirschler’s e-mail dated June 3, 2014,  transmitting the CRCPD draft
model regulations, Part E on Radiation Safety Requirements for Industrial Radiographic
Operations for NRC federal review and comment.  The review has been assigned to
Janine Katanic and it is our goal to complete the review within 60 days. 
 
If you have any further comments or questions, please contact me.  Thank you for your
attention.
 
 
Kathleen Schneider
Sr. Project Manager
State Regulation Review Coordinator
USNRC
Division of Materials Safety and State Agreements (MSSA)
Agreements State Program Branch (ASPB)
kathleen.schneider@nrc.gov
301-415-2320
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